
 
 

Chaplain Report May 2025 
May is Poppy Month  

 
 

 
 

Greeting Everyone! 
 
Happy Mother’s Day to Everyone! 
 
Dear God; 
 
 
I humbly come to your throne seeking peace of mind in the midst of challenges and uncertainties, 
grant me the peace that surpasses all understanding. Calm my troubled heart. My soul is like a 
turbulent sea. I can’t seem to find my balance so I stumble and worry constantly. Give me the strength 
and clarity of mind to find my purpose and walk the path you have laid out for me. God, help me to 
trust in your love and guidance, knowing that you are in control of all things. Quiet my anxious 
thoughts and fill me with your calming presence. May your peace guide my heart and mind, giving me 
the strength and assurance in every situation. Grant me the grace to release my worries into your 
hands and to find comfort in your unwavering blessings.    
Amen 
 
 
 I need to have my report turned in my May 1, 2025.  You can get the forms from our website under 
Chaplain Title Fall Conference.   

 
 
 

PLEASE BRING YOUR PRAYERS FOR PRESIDENT STACEY’S PRAYER BOOK TO CONVENTION OR EMAIL 
THEM TO ME! 

GOD BLESS YOU AND UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
 

 
Chaplains: Check out the prayer books rules at www.aladeptaz.org website: 

https://www.aladeptaz.org/2.--chairmen-s-resources.html , Department Awards Rules Manual, Pages 
12-16. 

 
If you know of someone who could benefit from a card or phone call, please let me know:  

Stephanie McMullen Chaplain, stephaniemcmullenala62az@gmail.com, (623) 910-4716 
We are a community of volunteers serving veterans, military, and their families.  

 


